
“I’ve worked with USDA RD for almost 7 years. I would have to say my
favorite program is the Single-Family Housing 502 Direct Program
because it gives me the opportunity to be a part of homeowners

achieving the American Dream by purchasing their first home.
Homeownership not only provides a sense of security but also offers

an opportunity for long-term wealth accumulation and personal
growth. 

For example, I recently helped a 502 Direct Borrower in Will County
purchase a newly constructed home in collaboration with Will County

Habitat for Humanity, Will County Land Use & Illinois Housing
Development Authority. The combination of resources allowed the
Borrower to purchase a newly constructed home with an affordable

monthly mortgage payment.

Rural communities hold a special place in my heart as I’ve always
lived in one and wouldn’t have it any other way!”

KRISTEN REBER
AREA SPECIALIST
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